GOLF ADVISORY BOARD MEETING MINUTES – March 10, 2022

The Golf Advisory Board met on Thursday, March 10, at 4:30 p.m. at the Family Funplex. Board members present; Adam Klett, Philip Taylor, and Billy Grady. Board members absent; Andrew Clark, Tory Hanson, Larry Turck, and Pat Gilliam. Staff present; Kelly Snook (Interim CPRD Director), Wayne Leighton (Golf Manager), John Lambrecht (Superintendent-Boomerang Links), and Dwight Staats (Superintendent-Highland Hills). Public present: None

Wayne Leighton, Golf Manage

It was determined that there was not a quorum so the meeting did not occur.

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 12 at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

Board Chair

Golf Advisory Board Minutes 04/09/2021- Page 1